Carson County American Rescue Plan Act

					
Application for Loss Revenue Due to Pandemic
Carson County is seeking Non-Profit Organizations from communities in Carson County who wish to replace funds due to loss of revenue from fund raising activities due to the Pandemic during January 1, 2020 through December 31, 2021.  Application deadline will be April 30, 2022.  (Please return the application to the Carson County Judge by mail at P.O. Box 369, Panhandle, TX 79068 or by email to dan.looten@co.carson.tx.us.)
Name of Group or Non-Profit Organization: _____________________________________
Contact Person and phone number: __________________________________________
Mailing address: __________________________________________________________
Correct email: _____________________________________________________________


Please explain the purpose of the organization? 






What is the reason for the loss of revenue?








Can you please also give a past history of what you did for a fundraiser?   What was the amount of the loss revenue?                   









What was the fundraiser proceeds typically used for and what do you think these replacement funds will be spent on?






Option:  Do you have a specific amount that your organization/group might be requesting?  ____________


** if necessary, please send any supporting documents
